
JUMPER CREEK UTILITY COMPANY 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO. 150055-WS 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF AMENDMENT TO TARIFF FOR 
MISCELLANEOUS SERVICE CHARGES 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF SUMTER 

AFFIRMATION OF MAILING 

This statement submitted on June 8, 2015, affirms that on June 10,2015, the Customer Notice 

for the approval of Credit Card Convenience Charge was mailed via US mail service to the 

2ZfJu 
;; 

er Creek Utility Company. 

Troy Rendell 
Manager ofRegulated Utilities 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUN 11, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 03590-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



NOTICE 

TO CUSTOMERS OF JUMPER CREEK UTILITY COMPANY 
AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

DATED: June 10, 2015 

By Order No. PSC-15-0182-TRF-WU, issued May 6, 2015, the Florida Public Service Commission 
(Commission) approved a $2.60 Credit Card Convenience Charge for Jumper Creek Utility Company to be 
charged to customers who opt to pay their utility bills by debit or credit card either online or by telephone. This 
charge will be levied at the time the customer pays their utility bill and shall be effective as of the 
Commission's stamped approval date on the utility's tariff sheets. 

If you have any questions about this charge, please call the utility at 888-228-2134. You may also 
access the utility's website at www.mywaterservice.com. Please be sure to have your account number handy 
for quick reference. We look forward to continuing to listen to you and to serve you. 

Jumper Creek Utility Company 




